
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2021-06-19-1 

 

Sunday Racing Postponed 

 

Due to the forecast strong conditions and limited number of competitors 

available,  the races scheduled for the MHYC Centreboard Winter Series on 

Sunday 20 June 2021 have been postponed.  The next scheduled racing day is 

Sunday 4 July. 

 

David Staley 

MHYC Sailing Manager 

19 June 2021 at 1200hrs 


